
 

April 3, 2017 Security Bulletin:  

Cyber Vulnerability Affecting Certain Dahua IP Cameras and Recorders 
 

Dear Valued Partner, 
 
We wanted to take a moment to update you on the progress of the firmware patches we have been 
issuing to resolve the coding issues that were uncovered a few weeks back. We have reached out to 
each one of our dealers and OEM partners to help resolve and supply the needed firmware patches. All 
affected product patches are available to download through our website. However, if you believe that 
your Dahua product has been affected please reach out to our tech support team so we can help you 
allocate the correct firmware update for your product. 
 
We appreciate your patience and your business. 
 
Contact Information: For any questions or concerns related to cybersecurity, please contact Dahua at 
cybersecurity@dahuatech.com or 877.606.1590 and visit our cybersecurity page for updates. 
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